Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
E911 Board
NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the E911 Board Notice of Publication of Agency Regulatory Plan in Vol. 42 No. 190, September 29, 2016 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.
The correction to the web address is as follows:

http://www.dms.myflorida.com/business_operations/telecommunications/enhanced_911/e911_legislative_and_rule_resources
